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My name is David Terrell and resident of Portland Oregon since 1997. I'm a 

motorcyclist writing in support of SB422! If approved this bill will make it safer for 

motorcyclist in heavy freeway traffic, reduced congestion as the space taken by a 

motorcycle will be reduced, and will be better for the environment as congestion is 

reduced. Personally, I have experienced unsafe conditions when trapped in heavy 

traffic, more so when a big rig is behind me and the driver of the truck is trying to 

reduce the space between him and the can in front of him/her, and the motorcycle is 

in between. If I was able to share the lane with the car sitting in front of me I would be 

protected. Please pass this bill!   


